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PROJECT UPDATE 

PERMANENT ROAD RESTORATION 
SANITARY SEWER CONSTRUCTION 

VARIOUS STREETS, CITY OF BRAMPTON  
 
 

RESTORATION SCHEDULE 
 
Permanent asphalt restoration of all roadways that were damaged by sanitary sewer construction will be performed 
by the Region of Peel Contractor, Gio Contracting Inc., will commence on May 21, 2019 (weather permitting) on 
the following streets: 
 

• Abbey Road from Pleaseley Road to Harper Road     

• Pleaseley Road from Abbey Road to Harper Road     
 
The City of Brampton shall resurface Harper Road in 2020 and Benton Street in 2019 as part of their resurfacing 
program, which will include replacement of deficient curb and sidewalk, subject to budget and Council approval: 
 

• Harper Road from Cornwall Road to Bartley Bull Parkway    

• Benton Street from Dean Street to Tullamore Road     
 
We appreciate your patience and co-operation throughout the restoration process.  

 
REDUCING THE IMPACT OF CONSTRUCTION  
 

• The work will be completed in phases to minimize traffic disruptions in the area 

• Regular working hours will be between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m., Monday to Friday 

• We will let you know if there are any substantial changes to the project 
 

SAFETY 
 
The Region of Peel provides a safe environment that conforms to the Occupational Health and Safety Act.  
 
PROJECT UPDATES 
 

If there are any substantial changes in the restoration schedule, you will be provided with project update. 
 
 
Joanna Pietkiewicz 
Project Manager 
Wastewater Division  
905-791-7800, ext. 7815  
email: joanna.pietkiewicz@peelregion.ca 
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